
. . . . . . . . . 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   

 

 

Jamar Precision Grinding Co. Inc. 

To all employees: COVID-19 UPDATE 3/19/2020 
 
 
Ohio Governor Mike Dewine has recommended all business owners take temperatures of 
employees when they arrive at work, and, if that’s not feasible, that employers require workers to 
take their temperature before going to work.  Anyone with a temperature of 100.4 degrees or 
higher is asked to stay home. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Jamar Management  

 

 
2661 Center Road 

Hinckley, Oh 44233 
www.jamargrinding.com 


